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 The summary of the changes are as follows: 
 
Since the publication of the agenda the LAA 
reward funding of £324K has reduced to 
£162K i.e. 50% reduction The reward 
funding covered the elements of the self 
build scheme in excess of normal affordable 
housing provision.  
 
Therefore the 50% shortfall in this element 
needs to be identified for the scheme to 
continue.  
 
Council resources being requested to cover 
this amount to a maximum of £162K - in 
reality this may be less with negotiations 
currently underway with partners. 
 
New recommendation: 
 
(5) The supplementary capital and 
revenue estimates to be funded from the 
£162,000 LAA reward grant funding, £28,000 
from the Council’s Reserves and the balance 
of up to £134,000 to be funded from capital 
receipts set aside for housing capital projects 
as outlined in the Exempt Annex of this 
report. 
 
 

 

 
 

If you need any further information about the meeting please contact  
James Doble, Legal and Democratic Services james.doble@cherwell-dc.gov.uk (01295) 
221587 
 

 


